(

City of Phoenix

To: Toni Maccarone Date: Dec. 27, 2016
Special Assistant to the City Manager
City Manager’s Office

)
From:  Cris Meye%
City cmmﬁ /f
City Clerk Depaftment

Subject: REQUEST FOR RECONSIDERATION - ITEM 23 ON THE DEC. 14, 2016
FORMAL MEETING

Attached is a copy of a memo from Councilwoman Pastor and Councilman Nowakowski
filed with the City Clerk Department on December 23 requesting reconsideration of a
portion of Item 23 from the Dec. 14, 2016 Formal City Council Meeting agenda,
specifically the motion relating to Ballard Spahr, LLP. Item 23 pertained to Ordinance
S-43076, amendment to state representation contracts. Specifically, Agreement

No. 135082, with Ballard Spahr, LLP, was for state legislative representation and
consulting services for the issue areas of criminal justice and public safety.

The vote of the City Council on Item 23 was 3-6, with Councilmembers DiCiccio,
Nowakowski, Pastor, Stark, Waring, and Vice Mayor Gallego dissenting. Therefore, the

motion relating to Ballard Spahr, LLP failed to pass because it did not receive sufficient
affirmative votes.

Pursuant to the Rules of Council Proceedings, this reconsideration request will be
placed on the next available Formal City Council Meeting agenda following its
submission, which is the Jan. 11, 2017 Formal Meeting.

cc: Mayor Greg Stanton
Phoenix City Council
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Toni Maccarone
Ruben Alonzo
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Frank McCune
Elizabeth Martin Parker



